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AL AIN JUNIORS COLOURS OF THE WORLD CARNIVAL TO COMMEMORATE UAE NATIONAL DAY  

 

Dear Valued Parents, 

 

We are pleased to inform you that Al Ain Juniors School is celebrating colours of the world Carnival to commemorate 

the 46th UAE NATIONAL DAY on Wednesday 29th November from 4:00 – 10pm. There will be no School in the 

morning on November 29th.The Carnival is an opportunity to celebrate the science, art, culture and STEAM aspect of 

learning and acquiring skills.  The Carnival is organized by the students and staff of the school which will showcase 

many local cultural activities and a wide variety of events, games etc. 

 

Details of the Carnival 

 

Date: 29th November 2017 

 

Kindergarten event at: 4.15-5.15pm 

 

Venue: Main stage  

 

Gate for Arrival: A7 

 

Invitation is attached and we request all our KG parents to witness the grandeur of this event. Your presence will be 

great source of motivation to all of us. 

 

A memorable night awaits us all, come join us! 

 

AJS Staff and Students! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


